R B S T Y

il

S

“o.vGiAL RECORD COPY* JUN 07 1988

[ 8806170193
\ REG2 Licag J-ReW
32=17273-01

Caguas Sono-Nuclear and Vascular
Center

 ATTN: Carmen Caballero, M.D.

P. 0. Box 6960
Caguas, PR 00626

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NO: 52-17273-01/87-01

Thank you for your response of January 20, and supplemental response of
fpril 20, 1988, to our Notice of Violation issued on December 21, 1987,
concerning activities conducted under NRC License No. 52-17273-01. We have
evaluated your supplemental response to Violations A.2, B, D, and £ and found
that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

It is NRC's position that Violation H, concerning posting of notices to

workers, is a valid viclation. The purpose of 10 CFR 19.11 is to provide

notice to employees of certain health and safety information. At the time of

the inspection the licensee employees who were accompanying the inspector were

neither aware of the notices nor could they show the inspector where such

documents were Jlocated. The inspector, in the presence of the licensee

emplovees, examined the bulletin board in the Hot Room and no notice was :
posted. Therefore, Violation H remains as stated. VYour corrective action on *
this mctter is accentable. !

We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future ‘
inspections. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
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N J. Nelson Grace
ﬁ;\\\ Regional Administrator
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